## OTISCO TOWNSHIP BUDGET/WORKSHOP MEETING FEBURARY 3, 2015 @ 6:00 P.M.

The meeting/workshop was called to order by Supervisor, Paul Reeves.

Members Present: Paul Reeves, Janet Breimayer, Lynda Sower, Ben Oaltey, & Dan Zeigler

Paul Reeves presented the board a budget that he had prepared for our review. There was much discussion on the Revenues we were expecting to take in, and the Expenditures for each dept. The Board did come up with a unanimous decision on the 2015-2016 budget to begin on April 1, 2015.

The meeting adjourned at 8:55 p.m.

Submitted by,

Lynda Sower

Otisco Township Clerk